
 

 

1/24/2025 

 

Dear Patients, 
 
It is with mixed emotions that we announce Dr. Andrew Franklin’s departure from Asheville 
Urological Associates effective 3/1/2025.  He will be transitioning his urological services to 
helping hospitals cover inpatient urological needs.   

The Physicians and Physician Assistants in the Asheville office will take over Dr. Franklin’s 
practice. They are all well trained providers, and you will have the same high quality 
urological care extended to you.  Please visit us online at www.ashevilleurological.com for 
provider bios. 

Of course, you may seek medical care from another doctor if you like. Your medical records 
are confidential, and a copy can be transferred to another doctor or released to you or to 
another person you designate only with your permission.  If you plan to continue your 
urological care with our office, you can contact our office to schedule an appointment. If 
you have an upcoming appointment this year with Dr. Franklin, you will be contacted by our 
office to reschedule the appointment with another provider in the office.  If you choose to 
see a different urology office, please notify our office at 828-253-5314 to request your 
records be forwarded to the new provider.   
 
Best wishes for your future health, 
 
Asheville Urological Associates 

828-253-5314 


